
 

REDISTRICTING REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Organizational Meeting 

City Hall, City Commission Chamber 
200 E. Broadway, 1st Floor Annex, Hobbs, New Mexico 

 
Monday, October 25, 2021 – 5:30 p.m.  

 
Members 

B. J. Choice 
Pat Duran 

Oscar Gonzalez 
Guy Kesner 

JoAnn Penick 
David Pyeatt 
Brad Reimers 

 
 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

A G E N D A 
Watch via Livestream at www.hobbsnm.org  

 
 
This meeting is open to the public to attend.  Members of the public are asked to wear a face mask and follow 6’ social distancing 
guidelines.  The public is invited to address public comments to the Committee in person at the meeting or submit written 
comments prior to the meeting.  Written comments should be submitted no later than 4:30 p.m. on October 25, 2021, addressed 
to the City Clerk by email at jfletcher@hobbsnm.org or faxed to (575) 397-9334. 
 
 
1. Call to Order 

  
2. Roll Call 

 
3. Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance 

 
4. Welcome – Honorable Mayor Sam D. Cobb  

 
5. Election of Officers 

 Chair 
 Vice-Chair 

 
6. Discussion 

 Redistricting Proposals (Michael Sharp, Vice President of Research & 
Polling, Inc.) 

 
  

http://www.hobbsnm.org/
mailto:jfletcher@hobbsnm.org


7. Communications from Citizens 
  

8. Next Meeting Date – Monday, November 8, 2021 @ 5:30 p.m. 
 

9. Adjournment 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that a quorum of the Hobbs City Commission may be in attendance at 
this Committee Meeting.  No official vote or other action of the City Commission will occur during 
this meeting.   
 
 
 
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other 
form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the above meeting, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (575) 397-
9200 at least 72 hours prior to the meeting or as soon as possible.   Public documents, including the agenda and minutes, can be 
provided in various accessible formats.   Please contact the City Clerk’s Office if a summary or other type of accessible format is 
needed.  


